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I can’t believe we are already into November.   Our 
popcorn has come in!   I want to thank all families 
who participated in this fundraiser by either selling 
popcorn or making a cash donation.   It is greatly 
appreciated.   

We have already had some friends bring in their 
houses to share.   They have been doing a great job 
of sharing!    

Our Christmas Program date and time has been set.   
Thursday, December 20th at 10am in the Church.   
All preschool students will participate in this event.  
Everyone is invited.   We will have a small cookie 
and juice reception following.  Each student from 
our morning class will be asked to provide a dozen 
store bought cookies.   Please mark your calendars 
and plan to attend.   Christmas Break will begin 

following the reception.   NO ADVENTURE CLUB
JR. on this day.   

Our daily 4 this week consisted of 
the following:
ABC- dot it spot it (letter f)
Writing- writing and illustrating fish
Fine Motor- sequence cards
123- number matching 1-10

We are working really hard on 
learning how to recognize our 
name.    We have the goal that 
your child can identify and write 
their name without help by 
Thanksgiving.   

We are also learning about
Thanksgiving.  We have spent 
some time learning about Pilgrims, 
Native Americans, and the 
Mayflower.   


